
Maddox Construction Company
28016 Westbrook Dr.
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

January 23,2008

Attn: Jeff Maddox

Re: Taco Bell
Einstein Bros. Bagels
Starbucks Coffee
Subway

Jeff,

Please accept this letter as a reference for the above four projects you have
completed for Aramark. Taco Bell, Einstein and Subway were on a super tight
schedule, which you completed all within six and a half weeks, even working
Christmas Day and New Year's Eve. Your selection of subcontractors, in addition
to your scheduling, was right on target. These were complicated projects, and
among the fastest we have ever done. You showed honest, hard work and quality
can complete any project.

Starbucks was also a difficult job being inside an existing University library. But
once again you and your staff pulled it off.

Please feel free to use me as a personal reference for any future work.

Once again, thank you.

Ron Pearlstein
Aramark-_-If1/~



Golf & River club

November 20, 2008

Maddox Construction Company
26340 Old 41 Road
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Attn: Jeff Maddox

Re: River Club Renovations

Jeff,

I just wanted to write you a letter to commend you and your staff on a job well done. The River
Club was a huge success with the members. We are very pleased with your suggestion to use the
stone veneer at the bar in lieu of the stained wood. Everybody is commenting on how good it
looks. The project was completed at least 30 days ahead of schedule. We are very pleased with
your company and hope to be working with you in the future.

Mike Llewellyn
Club Manager

Pelican Sound Golf & River Club - 4561 Pelican Sound Boulevard - Estero, FL 33928
(239) 948-4331 - Fax (239) 948-4339


